
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

December 30, 2014 

Jody Winters 
Glencoe City Attorney 
1017 Hennepin Avenue 
Glencoe, MN 55336 

600 North Robert Street 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Re: A-7890 Glencoe/Glencoe Township 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
eFax: (651) 539-0300 

(Glencoe Regional Health Services Petition; Ordinance Number 584) 

Dear Ms. Winters: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings has had the above-entitled file pending for over 
six months. On November 12, 2014, I left a voice message and e-mailed Mr. Mark 
Larson concerning the discrepancy in the reimbursement between Ordinance No. 584 
(dated June 16, 2014) and the Glencoe Town Board's letter dated November 4, 2014, 
(e-mailed to me on November 7, 2014 by Ms. Deb Rolf). 

This issue on reimbursement is that Ordinance Number 584 states that the City will 
reimburse the Township $75.37 in the first year and $37.69 in the second year; whereas 
the letter from the Township states that the Township has accepted a payment 
arrangement with the City for $75.37 each year for five years (2014-2018). 

If you have any questions, please contact me at star.holman@state.mn.us or 
651-361-7909. 

S rlene J. Holman 
State Program Administrator Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 

c: Mark Larson, Glencoe City Administrator (mlarson@ci.glencoe.mn.us & U.S. Mail) 
James Hueser, Glencoe Town Board Chair 


